The City is expected to complete work on Reach
4, Segment 1 of the Stevens Creek Trail by this
fall. This half-mile section of the Trail runs from
Landels School to Yuba Drive and allows trail
users to go under the Highway 85 on-ramp and
over Highway 237

The Stevens Creek Trail is a pedestrian and bike
trail running along Stevens Creek in Mountain
View that is used by more than 1,000 people
each day for recreation and commuting.

Reach 4, Segment 2 of the Trail, a 1.7-mile
section that would run from Yuba Drive to

Mountain View High School, is currently under
study by the City. The proposed plan for the
next segment would create an asphalt paved
path that would link residential areas east of
Route 85 to schools and neighborhoods on the
west side of Route 85, providing additional com-
mute and recreation options for bikers and hikers.

The City is in the process of developing the
Environmental Impact Report (EIR) on the
proposed segment. A draft EIR was prepared this
summer.

The next step is for the City to complete compil-
ing public responses to the draft EIR and make
amendments to the draft. Late in the fall, the
final EIR will be prepared and reviewed by the
Parks and Recreation Commission and then the
City Council. The Council is expected to
approve the final EIR sometime in November

or December 2002.

For more information on the Stevens Creek
Trail, call the Public Works Department at
(650) 903-6311. (V)




